From: BYRON CHAMPLIN

To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Fwd: Advocacy for Accessible Parking at UNH Law
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 11:34:16 AM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi Janice:

Please add the request below to the November City Council agenda for referral to the
Parking Committee.

Thanks!

Byron

—————————— Original Message ----------

From: Madison Snyder <Madison.Snyder@law.unh.edu>

To: "chamby@comcast.net" <chamby@comcast.net>

Cc: Uthej Kunamneni <Uthej.Kunamneni@law.unh.edu>, Lexi Turner
<Lexi.Turner@law.unh.edu>

Date: 10/25/2024 12:59 PM EDT

Subject: Advocacy for Accessible Parking at UNH Law

Mayor Champlin,

Madison Snyder | hope this message finds you well. My name is Madison Snyder,
and | am a student at UNH Law, serving on the Diversity Coalition (DivCo) board. |
have included my fellow board member, Uthej Kunamneni, and our President,
Lexi Turner, in this correspondence.

We would like to address a pressing need for additional accessible parking at UNH
Law. Currently, the designated parking lot accommodates only four vehicles, with
two additional accessible spots located outside this area. Given the growing
demand, we believe that adding at least two more accessible parking spaces is
essential for our students and faculty.

This year, our 1L class has increased by ten students, bringing the total to 150,
while the 2L class comprises approximately 140 students. This consistent annual
growth underscores the necessity for enhanced accessible resources. Although
UNH Law owns the parking lot and the existing accessible spaces, the street
parking on White and Washington Streets falls under the jurisdiction of the City of
Concord. Both streets provide access to entrances of the school, with parking
available in front of these entrances.

DivCo respectfully requests that the city consider the creation of two or more
accessible parking spots on Washington and White Streets, specifically near the
three main entrances to the school. This addition is vital to support our
community's needs, and the administration has expressed its concern regarding
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the current limitations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your support in
fostering a more inclusive environment at UNH Law.

Thank you,
Madison Snyder

University of New Hampshire Law 2L
SBA Secretary
E | Madison.Snyder@law.unh.edu



